
From: Danny Varat
To: 'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/16/2017 9:06:27 AM
Subject: FW: thank you

 
 

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 2:12 PM
 
To: Bryant, Kevin 
Cc: 'Broome, Darryl' ; Danny Varat 
Subject: Fwd: thank you
 
As information:
 
I wanted to let you know that part of the reason why the MUSC event was cancelled was because Heather's 
mother passed away.
 
Get Outlook for iOS
 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: "Meredith Breen" <mbreen@breenconsulting.co>
 
Date: Wed, May 17, 2017 at 1:57 PM -0400
 
Subject: thank you
 
To: "Lily Cogdill" <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 

And please thank Lt Gov Bryant for his kind thoughts and understanding.
 
Info for a note: Heather's mother was Dr Martha Boger
 
Best address to send communication:
 
Heather A. Boger, PhD
Acting Director, MUSC Center on Aging
Medical University of South Carolina
 
MSC 510
 
173 Ashley Avenue
 
Charleston, SC 29425
 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This email, including attachments, may contain non-public, privileged, and/or confidential information, and is intended to be conveyed 
only to the designated recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient(s), please delete this email, including attachments, and notify 
the sender by return mail, email, or by calling 843.224.2569. The unauthorised review, use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction 
of this email, including attachments, is prohibited and may be unlawful.
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